
 

 
 
Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
March 22, 2020 5:51 pm  
At this time, there are no positive cases of COVID-19 on the Luther Manor campus, this 
includes residents and staff. This remains our highest priority!  We continue to work 
tirelessly to implement the newest protocols, precautions and recommendations from 
the CDC for infection control purposes and ultimately to do everything we can to reduce 
the risk of the Coronavirus. 
 
There are no significant updates since last night.  We continue monitoring residents and 
urging our Independent Living residents to self-screen every day. All staff are screened 
and continue to wear masks, and our commitment to communicating with all of you 
remains.  
 
Speaking of staff, they continue to amaze us during this challenging time with their 
compassion, selflessness and caring service to our residents and each other.  We 
cannot thank them enough for sticking together, venturing into new roles and keeping a 
positive attitude.  At Luther Manor, we like to practice showing kindness “through” our 
masks.  Our residents will hear smiles in our voices and see smiles in our eyes, as there 
is more than one way to convey compassion in these trying times.   
 
At Luther Manor, our number one priority is always the health and safety of our 
residents, staff, providers and the community.  Dealing with COVID-19 virus is 
constantly evolving.  We will continue to monitor this situation very closely and thank 
you for support and encouragement.   
 
If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending and 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org.  You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org.  Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page, Lastly, a 
Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 
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